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From: Deborah Elsas
To: Transportation Commission
Subject: Whitney Way Improvements
Date: Wednesday, April 28, 2021 11:59:11 AM

I got an alert in the door today (or yesterday, I don't check the front door very often) notifying
all the south Whitney Way neighbors about the proposed changes and objecting to them all but
most particularly to the no parking part.  She suggested that everyone submit objections so you
might start seeing those.  It seems to me that people will like the changes except for the
parking piece.  If you could make an accommodation for work trucks who are going to be
parked for a defined period, maybe issue a permit of some kind, it might help get the support
you want.  The permit process wouldn't have to be onerous, just an email to the office saying
what work is being done and the timeline for trucks to be present, or a blanket permit for
regular work like yard work at a certain address.  The truck could put the permit email on the
dash just in case a ticketing vehicle is making rounds.  I still support all the changes including
the lowered speed limit to 25 which could reduce actual speeds to about 40.  
Thanks for your efforts to improve the neighborhood!
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